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Rossalyn Workman

From: Sasha Helmkay
Sent: August 19, 2021 2:59 PM
To: Mara Burton; Christine Taggart
Cc: Brenda Falls
Subject: FW: Form submission from: Public Participation Period

Hi Mara, 
 
This comment just came through the regular public participation portal. I have a suspicion that it may 
be related to Rossalyn’s PM on 143-145 Mill Street. Can you confirm. If it is, do you mind sending her 
an email advising that her comments have been submitted for the public meeting file.  
 
Thanks! Today seems to be a day of confusion! 
 
Sasha Helmkay, B.A., Dipl. M.A. 
Clerk/Director Legislative Services 
Clearview Township 
(705) 428-6230 ext. 224 
shelmkay@clearview.ca 
 
 

From: Township of Clearview via Township of Clearview <no‐reply@upanupstudios.com>  
Sent: August 19, 2021 2:52 PM 
To: Sasha Helmkay <shelmkay@clearview.ca> 
Subject: Form submission from: Public Participation Period 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Clearview email system. DO NOT open attachments or click links 
you were not specifically expecting, even from known senders. 

Submitted on Thursday, August 19, 2021 - 14:51 
Submitted by anonymous user: 99.249.100.11 
Submitted values are: 

Full Name: Elise Beauregard 
Email Address: elise.beauregard@gmail.com 
Phone Number: 647-995-1225 
Written Comments and Inquiries: 
Creemore- parking space should not be reduced. Building/Appartment need their spot. 
Mill Street is already jam packed re: parking space. Tenants will have to park in front of 
store front and this is not what we want. We need to keep the street parking available to 
customers. Building units should anticipate 2 parking spots/unit and same per store front 
or those seconds cars will be on Main Street + winter night parking will become an issue. 

Please maintain the number of parking spot high for new build. 
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The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.clearview.ca/node/7301/submission/1192 

 
  

In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, Clearview Township has implemented strategies to ensure we stay 
connected safety. Please exercise Physical Distancing & follow Health Guidelines. Face Coverings are required 
in all indoor public spaces. The Township will continue to offer services in person, but appointments are 
strongly recommended. Please contact staff by phone (705) 428 - 6230 or email. We appreciate your patience and 
understanding. 
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message (including attachments, if any) is intended for the use of the individual or entity to 
which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, proprietary, confidential and exempt from disclosure. If you are not 
the intended recipient, you are notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you 
have received this communication in error, please notify the sender and permanently delete this email.  


